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Deadline Approaching to Register for the 2022 Physician Leadership
Development Conference and the 2022 Wisconsin Rural Health
Conference

With registration closing on June 1 for the 2022 Physician Leadership Development Conference and the 2022 Wisconsin Rural
Health Conference, WHA members are encouraged to sign up today, if they haven’t already done so.




Both conference agendas include a dinner reception at famous Lambeau Field. The conference links above include agendas for both
events, conference information, featured speakers and to registration information.


 

Both conferences will feature keynote speaker Joe Mull, whose address is entitled “Motivating Health Care Teams in an Era of
Change, More Work and Fewer Resources.”




Check out the video below for a preview of Joe’s presentation.

 


Contact WHA Vice President of Education and Marketing Leigh Ann Larson with any questions.
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